

## Calling All Founding Parishioners! 2025 marks the 30<sup>th</sup> Anniversary

of the opening of our Worship Space and Parish Offices



## Save the Date!

We will honor all the Founding Parishioners on the weekend of

September 13 & 14, 2025 The Exaltation of the Cross

Please join us for the 5PM Mass and hospitality afterwards on Saturday, September 13th

We are looking to create a display and/or video to commemorate this anniversary.



If anyone has pictures of the "early days" of Holy Cross, we would love to borrow them. Please label them with your name and phone number and bring them to the Parish Office.

## **An Outreach Thank You**

Thank you to everyone who donated diapers and wipes for our Outreach family. The response was amazing! We are fully stocked with diapers and wipes for a while.

Thank you again for your support and generosity.

Parish Outreach



"It is not the magnitude of our actions but the amount of love that is put into them that matters."

-Mother Teresa









## Prayer Blanket Ministry

Many thanks to the wonderful parishioners who have been sewing, knitting, and crocheting Prayer Blankets for the past 19 years. To date,

over 1,500 people have been comforted by a Prayer Blanket received from Holy Cross.

Our supply is running low and we could use more help.

If you sew, knit, or crochet, please consider joining this special ministry. There are no meetings to attend; work is done at home.

Interested? Call Jude at ext. 116 for details.